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Dear Families,
It is hard to believe we are into our 2nd quarter of school!  Teachers have 
been scheduling conferences with parents to discuss Progress Monitoring 
Plans, which are in place for students who are not meeting grade level 
standards.  These students receive strategic interventions to help them 
make progress.  Teachers will continuously assess the students throughout 
the year to ensure they are making progress towards meeting standards by 
the end of the year.
Now that the first report card has gone home, it might be a great time to sit
down with your child’s teacher(s) and have a conference to discuss his/her 
academic progress. Please note that your child’s teachers may request a 
conference on the report card, or you may request a conference on that 
same form. Another way to communicate with your child’s teacher is to 
write a note in your child’s planner. This planner is a great tool for you and 
the teacher to communicate daily if needed.  Parents are encouraged to 
meet with their child’s teacher to discuss their child’s academic progress. 
Research shows that family involvement is key to student success. Become 
involved today. Our goal is to make sure every child succeeds!

I'd like to take this time to remind our families how important school 
attendance is. Having good attendance in school predicts future 
educational success! When students are here, they learn! Even though the 
holidays are approaching, it is important to have your children come to 
school on time and be ready to learn. We are hoping that having an entire 
week off for Thanksgiving will provide that much needed rest for all of 
us. Spend time together as a family and enjoy each other. Be prepared for 
the next few weeks of school by promoting good attendance at home. 

November is a wonderful time of the year.  I am very thankful for the 
fantastic staff, students and families at Schrader Elementary School. 
Happy Thanksgiving!
Yours in Education, 
Lee-Anne Yerkey, Principal
Ms.Yerkey

Lee Anne Yerkey
 Principal

Canned Food Drive

We will be collecting non-expired
canned food items up until 
November 16th. You or your child 
can bring the items to the office 
and we will credit your child’s 
class with the donation (one 
point per can/box). The winning 
class for donations will receive a 
popcorn party!

Accepted items: canned food 
(veggies, soup, yams, gravy, 
applesauce, fruit, boxed potatoes,
stuffing, macaroni & cheese, 
crackers, brownie/cake mix, etc.).
If you would like to donate a 
frozen turkey to our canned food 
drive, the “gobblers” would be 
most welcomed. Additionally, 
your child’s class will be credited 
a point per pound for the turkey. 
We’ve always been able to count 
on your generosity to help those 
less fortunate. We thank you in 
advance for anything you can do 
to help. 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving 
holiday from the staff at Schrader
Elementary School.  
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Schrader’s PLACE Program 
has an outstanding leader!

Tracy Potter, the manager of Schrader’s 
PLACE program, was a finalist in the annual 
NNB (Non-instructional, Non-bargaining) 
recognition of outstanding employees  
program earning top billing in the PLACE 
category. We congratulate her for doing an 
awesome job for our students and families. 

Here was a great idea submitted by one of
our students: Parents, get	out	there	and	
play	with	your	kids! Some fun things to 
do together could be going for a hike, 
dancing around the living room, playing 
hopscotch, playing ball, and bicycling. 

Get moving together,
Mrs. Sally Gonzalez, Clinic Aide

Box Tops for Education

You aren’t throwing these little things 
away are you?? Each one is worth at least a
dime! Please help us by cutting them out 
and sending them in with your student. We
will provide a new collection sheet each 
month as a reminder to keep on collecting, 
but you can also send them in enclosed in a
Ziploc baggie, or shoved in an envelope. 
Make sure your child’s name is on the bag 
or envelope so he/she gets credit for them.
Sadly we cannot accept expired boxtops , 
so keep your eye on the expiration date. 
Thank you for helping us turn garbage into
money for the school. 

Congratulations to our 
Teacher of the Year 

and to our 
SRP of the Year !!

Schrader congratulations go out to Mrs. 
Lisnock for being selected Teacher of the 
Year, and to our Clinic Aide, Mrs. Sally 
Gonzalez, who was selected as SRP (School 
Related Personnel) of the Year. Both ladies 
are very dedicated to the success of our 
students and families and go above and 
beyond their required duties to be a positive
role model for all of us. Thanks to them for 
all they do! We would also like to 
congratulate the other nominees in these 
categories. 

t o

f Schrader staff. 

Fitness 
Friday
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 Date:         Time: Event:
November 9th 8:30 AM All Pro Dad’s Breakfast
November 11th 2:00 PM Veteran’s Program
November 16th 8:30 AM SOM
November 17th 6:00 PM Parent Night Training
November 19th 10:00 AM Picture Re-take Day
November 19th 12:00 PM Academic Aces Lunch (students only)
November 20th                          8:30 AM SAC Meeting 
November 23-27th No School Thanksgiving Break

December 7th–11 Book Fair Week 
December 10th           5:30 – 7:30 PM      Winter Celebration (Crafts & Santa)
December 14th 8:30 AM SOM
December 16th 6:30 PM Chorus Christmas Concert
December 17th 12:30 PM Academic Aces (students only)
December 21st–January 4th  No School Winter Break

December 21st – Jan. 4th        No School Winter Break 

This year, Schrader has 5 Amazing 
Odyssey of the Mind Teams who are 
meeting and practicing to prepare for their
tournament coming in March. They are 
working hard on their teamwork, problem 
solving, and creative thinking! Keep up the
hard work, teams!!

Don’t forget to support our Odyssey 
Teams by coming to the Spin Nations 
Skating Center on November 11th from 
6:30-8:30 P.M. The flyer with all the 
information was sent home earlier in the 
week.  Thanks for all your support! 

Listed here are our coaches and teams for 
this year:

Coach:	Callie	Duncan/Jamie	Thornton
Owyn Thornton, Ashton Jenkins, 
Johnathan Doane, Aidan Davis, 
Jersey Hughes, Shurzong Lo, &
Adrianna Broshears.

Odyssey of the Mind

Coach:	Yasmina	Halim
Emma Mansour, Trinity Foehr, 
Matthew Bocchino, Aaron Jenkins, 
Steven Robinson, Jr., &
Taylor Broshears.

Coach:	Amy	Kearbey
Margan Atwater, Luke Gorman, Xavier Bowyer, 
Gabriel Wellock, & Aaron Roxberry

Coach:	Sue	Beane/Shaun	Burr
Andrew Beane, Samuel Davis, Cheyenne Killnger, 
Sydney Mularz, Chris Thornton, Gavin Love, & 
Aidan Pulley

Coach:	Kristina	Wear
Easton Wear, Wilner Rene’, Danyelle Rene’, 
Bianca Middleton, Sean Thomas-Nappi, 
KariAnne Jenkins, & Alejandro Romero. 

Good luck to our OM teams! Go, Schrader!
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Holiday Registration 
Information

Pasco Location: 
3214 US Highway  19 North
Holiday, FL 34691

Starts Wednesday, October 21st 
Mondays & Wednesdays: 9:00 – 3:00 PM
Tuesdays: 5:30-7:00 PM 
Saturdays: November 7th 9:00 - 11:30 AM
                     December 5th 9:00 – 11:30 AM

Locació n de Registració n en Pasco
3214 US Highway  19 North
Holiday, FL 34691

Comenzando Miércoles, 21 De Octubre
Lunes y Miércoles: 9:00 – 3:00 PM
Martes: 5:30-7:00 PM 
Sábado: 7 de Noviembre 9:00 - 11:30 AM
                 5 de Deciembre  9:00 – 11:30 AM

For all holiday information, visit:
Metromin.org/holiday-central

All	Pro	Dad’s	Breakfast
Monday, November 9th at 8:30 A.M.

All Pro Dad’s is a bi-monthly gathering 
of fathers and their kids with the simple 
purpose of growing closer to each other 
while enjoying breakfast and 
participating in activities. 
The guest speaker will be County 
Commissioner Mile Wells. Please join us 
for fun, food, door prizes and great 
information.  Thank you. 
Coach Coats

District	Superintendent: Kurt S. Browning
School	Board	Members: Allen Altman, 
Joanne Hurley, Cynthia Armstrong, Alison 
Crumbley, and Steve Luikart
Address: Pasco County Schools, 
7227 Land O’ Lakes Blvd., 
Land O’ Lakes, FL 34638
Phone: 727-774-2000
Website:	www.pascoschools.org

McTeacher Night   
@ McDonald’s

We would love to have you join us for our next 
McTeacher Night on November 10th.  It runs 
from 5:00 PM -7:00 PM and you must present 
the flyer that will be sent home or mention that 
you are a Schrader family when making your 
purchase in order for us to receive 10% of the 
profits. 

As a bonus, for November’s McTeacher Night, 
McDonald’s is donating 20% of the sales! So 
please stop in with your flyer and help us make 
this event ROCK!

P.S. A trip through the drive-thru works too!

Thank you from the PTO. 

http://www.pascoschools.org
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